
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am writing to let you know that I oppose bill HB3063. It is unconstitutional and takes 
away our medical freedom and freedom of choice. Parents should always have the 
right to make their own decisions for their children and we should have the right to 
choose what we do or do not put in our own bodies.To take that away from the 
people is purely unconstitutional. Please consider this as you make your decision.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tourin Wheeler 
Roseburg,OR  
 


